
 

     

      

          

              

              

              

              

          

 
Tuesday 3rd May 2016 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Fill a jar – fundraiser  
 
We would like to raise money so that we can buy the subscription for Aqulia magazine for our school 
library. We have also discussed raising money Fourlanesend sports tops, so that we look smart when 
we attend sporting events with other schools. 
 
We agreed that we would hold a ‘fill a jar’ event on Friday 13th May. 
 
We need you to: 
 

 Fill a jar with toys, sweets, shells and ribbons anything thing you like – please surprise 
us 

 

 Make sure the jar/pot has a tight fitting lid 
 

 Make sure that if it is edible it is in date and does not contain alcohol 
 

 Make sure they are in by Mon 9th May so that the children can start the raffle for the jars 
 

Raffle tickets will be sold from Monday 9th May for 10p each. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Alice – on behalf of the school council 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton 

 
     Email:  head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk 
     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk 
     

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR  
 
Tel:   01752 822502 
Fax:  01752 823407 
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